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Spring Is in The Air!  Welcome Back, Snowbirds!
Wednesday, April 4  –  GENERAL MEETING

KC HALL, 1800 S. 92ND ST.
Wear Bright Spring Colors – Yellow, Rose, Teal, Turquoise, etc.

   
Hey, hey, most of the gang is back here now from parts near and far, so it’s time to party together and welcome back the 
snowbirds and travelers. It will be a hugely fun party all evening, with a Roundtable on the history and mystery surrounding the 
wreck of the Edmund Fitzgerald. After the meeting, we’ll dance to the music of the very popular and famous OUR HOUSE BAND. 

Special festive meal: lasagna, salad, Italian bread, and coffee for $7; OR an Italian sausage sandwich, chips, pickle, and coffee, 
for just $4.50. Drink specials: Spring Splash (fruit juices, vodka, rum), or white wine or special beer.

If your birthday is in April, we wish you a HAPPY BIRTHDAY and will sing “Happy Birthday” to you at our meeting.  
We also ask those with birthdays this month to bring a treat to share – DESSERT ITEMS ONLY: cookies, cake, brownies.  
Please place them in the treats’ room so all can enjoy at 8:45.

Wreck of the Edmund Fitzgerald 
EARLY START. 5:15 - 6:30 pm

  Meetings          

No other Great Lakes shipwreck is more well-known than 
the Edmund Fitzgerald, which disappeared into a stormy 
Lake Superior on November 10, 1975, when wind gusts 
peaked at nearly 100 miles per hour and waves reached 
the height of three-story buildings. The Edmund Fitzgerald 
remains the largest shipwreck on the Great Lakes to this day. 
We are exceedingly fortunate to have award-winning writer 
and bestselling author, Rochelle Pennington, tell us about this 
famous story.  Ms. Pennington tells of the various theories and 

opposing views of dive detectives who are still trying to solve 
the mystery of what led to the demise of the 29-man crew. 
She will take us from the launch of the ship to its final radio 
broadcasts, and from the Fitz’s discovery on Superior’s bottom 
to the raising of artifacts from its watery grave. Don’t miss this 
incredible Roundtable. Questions? Ron Sonntag, 414-788-
4907 or ron@rspr.com. Dinner served from 5 pm, so eat while 
listening.

4:45 pm	 Bar Opens and EARLY Meal Service Starts 
5:15 pm	R oundtable on the Wreck of the  

Edmund Fitzgerald
6:30 pm	 Beverages and Signups

7:00 pm	 General Meeting
8:00 pm	P arty, Signups, Dancing to  

Our House Band
8:45 pm	 Birthday Treats to Share
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  President’s Corner

Yes, the big anniversary events and 
activities have been underway 
and highly successful. First, 

we had the 60th Anniversary New 
Year’s Eve Party that kicked off the 
anniversary in January. Then, we had 
the extremely popular and well-attended 
Little Switzerland Nostalgia event on 
Feb. 23rd, with 41 people signed up, 
and then over 80 actually showing up. 
It turned out to be a fantastic gathering 
of former and current members having 
such a good time visiting and just 
being with each other to celebrate our 
wonderful Club. Some also skied for 
a while on the hills, some had drinks 
before the Fish Fry from a packed buffet 
with extras, including free dessert. 
Among the attendees were 10 Charter 
Members who joined in the very first 
year (1958), many members from the 
60s, 70s, and 80s, and then a ton of 
current members as well. A great time! 

Upcoming will be a 60-mile bike ride 
which is planned for Saturday, June 9; 
and then, on Friday, July 20, a super 
night of fun on the Voyageur boat ride 
navigating from the Milwaukee River 
out into Lake Michigan’s breakwater 

where we can celebrate as we view 
Festa Italiana’s opening night and huge 
fireworks show. Detailed info on these 
events will be announced in the May 
Life and tickets for the Voyageur will 
go on sale then (or a little sooner). The 
culmination of our 60-year milestone will 
take place on Friday, August 24, with 
a festive Dinner/Dance at Silver Spring 
Country Club, and then a more informal 
Sock Hop the next evening, Saturday, 
August 25, also at Silver Spring Country 
Club, with music of the 50s, 60s, 70s, 
& 80s, and foods such as hot dogs, 
hamburgers, brats, and desserts. More 
on those events later, too. We’ll also 
celebrate at the Wednesday, August 
1, General Meeting with a big 60th 
Anniversary cake (and ice cream, of 
course), with a very special mixing of 
people who met via the Club.

Mark your calendars now for all of these 
great celebratory events, Vagabonds, 
so you are ready to sign up as soon as 
they are announced in May!!! 

Your President, Ron 

Milwaukee: Join your Vagabond friends each Saturday morning from  
8 - 9 am for breakfast at Genesis Restaurant, Beloit Rd. & 108th St.  
for good food, lively talk and fun. Guests welcome.  
Menomonee Falls: 8:30 am on 2nd and 4th Saturdays of the month, in 
a “private room” at Ally’s Bistro, N72 W13350 Lund Ln., Menomonee 
Falls located at the corner of Appleton and Good Hope Road in a small 
strip mall that faces Appleton Ave.  Enter from Good Hope Rd. or 

Appleton Ave.  Contact Bonnie Lemmer with questions at bojean05@sbcglobal.net or call 
her at 262-370-6673.

60th Anniversary Off to Great 
Start - Lots More Coming  

Ron
Sonntag
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AVAILABLE NOW!!!
ONLINE REGISTRATION FOR EVENTS

ONLINE MEMBER DIRECTORY AND MUCH MORE

It’s here!!!  Vagabond members are now able to register and pay for events online using 
a SECURE website that is available to members only! No Event Coupons to fill out! No 
checks! No envelopes! No stamps! Just a few mouse clicks, and you’re registered for your 
event. You will receive confirmation emails letting you know you are registered and have 
paid for the event. We are beginning slowly with four pilot events — Beginners’ Tennis, 
Summer Tennis League, One Night in Memphis, and Brewer Game & Tailgate Party. 
More events will be available for online registration soon. Even if one of these few events isn’t for you, please read 
on. Also available now is an online, searchable, Member Directory, where you can view and edit your Profile. Again – 
no paperwork! How do you access this functionality? Instructions follow:

TO LOGON:
1.	 Go to the Vagabond website at www.vagabondskiclub.com. On the right hand side (under Popular 

Links), click Members’ Only Access.The members’ only screen will appear.

2.	 Next, click the Icon in the upper right hand corner. 

3.	 FIRST TIME LOGON – Enter your email address and click on FORGOT PASSWORD.  

a)	 An email will be sent to your email address with instructions for establishing your password.

b)	 Note: The next time you log on you will only need to click on the Icon, enter your email address 
and password.

ONLINE EVENT REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT
Once you are logged on to the Members’ Only Access, you will be able to register and pay for events 
online. Click the “EVENTS” button. You will see a list of events available for online registration.  
REGISTER AND YOU’RE ON YOUR WAY! 

YOUR PROFILE
1.	 After logging on, you will see various options on the Menu bar.

2.	 Click on View Profile to see your Vagabond profile. The “View Profile” information shows what will 
appear automatically if you register for events online, including name, address, phone numbers, and 
emergency contact information.

3.	 If you find outdated or missing information, you can add or change it by clicking the EDIT PROFILE 
button. Or, you can contact Jan Breitbach at 414-782-9249 and will correct it for you.  

4.	 Next, click on the “My Directory Profile” (next to the Edit Profile button.) This is the only information 
that other members will see if they look up your name in the Online Directory. It is the same information 
that appears in the current printed Directory.  

ONLINE DIRECTORY
1.	 You can find the names, addresses, email addresses, and phone numbers of your fellow Vagabonds by 

clicking on the DIRECTORY button on the Menu.  

2.	 Enter a portion of the last name of the person that you would like to contact. Entering at least  4 
characters is recommended. Five characters for common names. When the name pops up, just click 
on it to get the information you need – address, phone number, email address, etc., (provided that the 
member has not asked to have it restricted).

We hope you will try logging on, registering online for one of the available events, and viewing your Profile, 
and the online Directory. please don’t get frustrated. If you need help, contact one of the website 
committee members: Linda Horn, Jan Breitbach, Joyce Szulc or Cindy Hummer.
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Fri., April 6 - Fish Fry at Maxims 
18025 W. Capitol Drive

Drinks 5:30 – 6:30 pm 
Dinner seating @ 6:30 pm

A GREAT Special Menu

RSVP for joining us to Sally Borchardt at sjborch27@aol.com, or 
leave a message at 414-349-9359 by April 5th, before 6:30 pm.

Wed., April 18, 5-7 pm
Over-the-Hump  

will be at Bushy’s Pub & Grill 
(A NEW Place)

14831 W. Janesville Road, 
Muskego  (Easy to get to)

No RSVP required. 
See you there!

  VICE PRESIDENT

Pam
Cole

Agawa Canyon and Mackinac Island
September 8 – 13 
$1,200, double occupancy; $1,650, single
This 6-day, 5-night motor coach event has multiple highlights. 
We will stay at the Ramada Inn Ojibway in Sault Saint Marie 
next to the Soo Locks. We will tour the area and enjoy a dinner 
cruise through the locks on the St. Mary’s River, which is the 
only river that connects Lakes Superior and Michigan. We will 
go on a full-day tour of spectacular Agawa Canyon, enjoying 
the fall colors, rugged terrain, and pristine lakes and waterfalls 
in the Canadian wilderness. As there are no cars on Mackinac 
Island, we will have a horse-drawn carriage tour of the island 
soon after arriving to acquaint us with some of the history and 
sights on the island. We will be staying at the Grand Hotel for 
two nights. After dinner, enjoy the evening with dancing to the 
orchestra or explore the many bars and bistros in the hotel. 
There are many things to do on the island. The hotel offers golf, 
tennis, a large outdoor pool, and gardens.   The hotel itself is 
large with many shops and small bistros and cafes; the porch is 
the longest in the world. Or explore the many shops in the town. 
Learn about the history of the island at Old Fort Mackinac. Rent 
a bike and bike around the island, or hike in the forest.  

A $100 deposit is required.  All rooms are double-occupancy. 
As we will be in Canada for one day, you MUST bring your 
passport. Send your completed Event Coupon, with your $100 
deposit to hold your place, to Helen Hankwitz, 10108 W. 
Sunset Ave., Wauwatosa, 53222.  Questions? Call Helen at  
414-461-7772.

Galapagos 
Islands/Machu 
Picchu Trip Sold 
Out, However…
We are still tak-
ing names for a 
Wait List if open-
ings occur. 

In addition, we have room for a few people to join our group 
of travelers for the Peru portion of the trip that will include 
going with us to Lima, Peru, to Cusco (one of the most beautiful 
cities in the world), then on to Macchu Picchu, one of the Seven 
Wonders of the modern world. Best of all, spending almost 
a week, Oct. 16-22, in spectacular Peru, will be at a greatly 
reduced price of only $3,145, double occupancy, which 
includes airfare from Milwaukee to Lima, and then traveling 
to all of the sights described above and many more, then 
returning to Milwaukee. So, if you would like to travel with us 
for that spectacular week in the Andes Mountains to see some 
of the most awe-inspiring sights in the world, contact me, Ron 
Sonntag, at ron@rspr.com or 414-788-4907, and I can send 
you a more detailed description of what will be included in this 
trip. 

Ron Sonntag, Event Leader, 414-788-4907
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 Tennis & Pickleball

Linda
Horn

TENNIS, TENNIS, TENNIS & 
MORE FUN TENNIS!	
Save the Date: April 28
More fun tennis! More GREAT food and 
treats by Pat Ellingson!  We’re giving 
you advance notice of all tennis parties 

so you can save the dates. All parties 
are at Moorland Tennis Center,  
2900 S. 163rd St., New Berlin. The 
tennis parties are from 6 – 9:30 pm.  

6 - 6:30 pm	 Registration
6:30 – 8 pm 	 Tennis – We will change 

partners after 45 minutes to mix things 
up a bit
8 – 9:30 pm	 Food & Social Time

So come join the nicest tennis players 
in the world and have a great time!!!  
Bottled water is provided.  You may 

  Public Relations

Judy 
Daniel Happy Easter!

Spring has finally arrived. Put some spring in your step 
and hop like a bunny to sign up for energizing activities. 
Reach out and invite friends and family to “check us 

out” and see all that our unique Club has to offer. Vagabond 

Ski & Social Club offers something for everyone...unending 
opportunities to experience fun and make new friends. We’re 
active adults having fun. Let’s share that fun with others.

The members listed below may not 
appear in the Directory or there is a 
change to the Directory; you may want 
to make note of this information.

If you have an old Directory you are 
going to get rid of, I am looking for 
Directories 2011 and earlier.  Please 
contact me if you have one or more.

If you have any questions or are willing 
to volunteer contact me at 414-732-
9749 or jan.breitbach@gmail.com.

WELCOME NEW OR 
RETURNING MEMBERS:

Cyndi Castagna
cycass@sbcglobal.net

Mary Gaidosh
5565 S Quality Ave
Cudahy, WI  53110
414-625-0839
414-481-6073
mary.gaidosh@gmail.com

Christine Kaminski
262-719-0036
ckaminbraley@wi.rr.com

Carie Weston
8883 Greenhill Ln
Greendale, WI  53129
414-425-8829
hat_lady@att.net

ADDITIONS/CORRECTIONS

Carrol Jerdee
livinglifelarge@wi.rr.com

Tim & Jo Riordan
1671 Rustic Way
Melbourne, FL  32935

  Membership

Jan
Breitbach
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bring other beverages on a BYO 
basis (beer, wine, soda). Matches are 
scheduled according to your tennis 
rating, and we will change partners and 
courts after 45 minutes to add to the fun, 
making this a true tennis mixer. 
Cost is $24 per person per tennis party. 
This includes 90 minutes of tennis, 
tennis balls, delicious food and yummy 
desserts by Pat Ellingson, bottled water 
and social time with really wonderful, 
great people – your Vagabond friends. 
If you don’t play tennis, or you play, 
but you have a friend or spouse who 
doesn’t play – all are welcome.  The 
cost is only $10 for social participants.

Only 1 Event Coupon needed - just 
list the dates you wish to attend and 
forward one completed Event Coupon 
along with your check for $24 for each 
tennis party you plan to attend, and 
your Vagabond tennis rating with your 
check payable to VSSC to Pat Ellingson, 
1121 Woodland Hills Dr., Waukesha, 
WI  53188. Or, you can pay by credit 
card at one of the General Meetings. 
Questions?  Call Linda Horn at 262-
707-1450 or Pat Ellingson at 414-719-
9503. 
                                                           

APRIL PTball PARTY
Sat. April 14, 6 – 9:30 pm
Moorland Tennis Center
2900 S. 163rd St., New Berlin
Cost is $9 per player & open to all skill 
levels
What is PTball? It is a NEW sport 
invented by our own Vagabond member 
Doug Culbertson with assistance 
from long time Vagabond member 
Don Smidt. PTball combines elements 
of tennis and pickleball into a fun 
innovative and exciting game. It is 
played on a pickleball court with low-
compression tennis balls and 21-inch 

rackets. The game “plays” like tennis, 
but with less stress on your joints. It’s 
easy to learn and fast-paced. A great 
workout in a short amount of time. Each 
player is asked to bring a snack or 
dessert to share. The maximum number 
of players is 32. The last PTball party 
sold out quickly so sign up early if 
you would like to join us. Send Event 
Coupons and checks payable to VSSC 
to Doug Culbertson, 935 Dana Lane, 
Waukesha, WI 53189. Questions? Call 
Linda Horn at 262-707-1450 or Doug 
at 262-290-6927. 
                                                           

WAIT LIST ONLY 
April Tennis Party
Sat., April 28, 6 – 9:30 pm
Moorland Park Tennis Center
2900 S. 163rd St., New Berlin
Cost is $24 for tennis players,  
$10 for social only participants
There is no limit for social participants.  

For more details, see the article 
titled TENNIS, TENNIS, TENNIS & 
MORE FUN TENNIS. Event Coupons 
and checks made payable to VSSC 
should be sent to Pat Ellingson, 1121 
Woodland Hills Dr., Waukesha, WI 
53188. Or you can pay with your credit 
card at the general meeting. Questions? 
Call Linda Horn 262-707-1450 or Pat 
Ellingson at 414-719-9503.
                                                           

Tennis Drill Group
Wednesdays 9 – 10 am 
May 2 – July 25
Burleigh Elementary School 
Tennis Courts
1185 Burleigh Pl., Brookfield
(located on Burleigh Place, between 
Pilgrim Rd. and Calhoun Rd)
This is for players who know the basics 

of playing tennis and seriously want 
to improve, or for intermediate players 
who want to sharpen their game. 
You need to be a willing, cooperative 
practice partner alternating between 
ball feed and ball hitting. Drills will 
be introduced by a facilitator along 
with competitive fun practice games 
designed to repetitively hit the same 
practice shot. Gene O’Kelly, one of 
our Vagabond members, who has 
coached tennis in various area schools, 
as well as having coached a number 
of individuals, will provide instruction 
and tips for hitting effective tennis shots. 
A ball machine will be used at times. 
Lots of practice balls are available for 
more repetitions and less ball chasing. 
After the drill, you are welcome to stay 
and play a practice set with others from 
the drill group. Planned drills include: 
Serves, Forehand, Backhand, Volley, 
Drop shots, Lobs, Footwork, Overheads, 
and much more. Contact Gene for a 
schedule. This is an open drill – no sign 
up required. Come when you want to 
come! Cost: One time $3.00 fee to help 
pay for tennis balls.  Questions? Call 
Gene O’Kelly at 414-526-2719 or email 
eugeneokelly12@gmail.com.
                                                           

FREE!!      FREE!!!      FREE!!!!		
Tennis Refresher
May 7, 14 & 21, 6 - 7 pm
Burleigh Elementary School  
Tennis Courts
16185 Burleigh Pl., Brookfield 
(located on Burleigh Place, between 
Pilgrim Rd. and Calhoun Rd.)
Refresh and review your tennis skills 
before the Summer Tennis League 
starts in June. Here’s an opportunity 
for players who have taken beginner 
lessons in the past to brush up on what 
they have learned and for the people 
who have played in the past and just 
need some fine tuning.  The FREE 
refresher will be held on Mondays, 
May 7, 14 and 21, from 6 to 7 pm at 
Burleigh Elementary School.  The tennis 
courts are just west of the school. There 
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is NO CHARGE and NO SIGN UP 
required. Just show up. Questions? Call 
Dave Nicholson, 262-782-0599.
                                                           

Vagabond Beginners’ Tennis!		
Mondays, June 4 – August 20
6 – 8 pm
Burleigh Elementary School  
Tennis Courts
16185 Burleigh Pl., Brookfield 
(located on Burleigh Place, between 
Pilgrim Rd. and Calhoun Rd.)
Never played tennis before, but would 
like to learn? Or, have you played 
before but it’s been so long ago that you 
need a thorough review before entering 
league play? Then come join us this 
summer for Beginners’ Tennis. Not sure 
if the beginners’ group or the league is 
best for you? Attend the May 7 tennis 
refresher and Dave Nicholson will help 
you decide. Find the details about the 
FREE Tennis Refresher in the article just 
prior to this one.

Beginners’ Tennis -- Our Vagabond 
instructors will teach you the basics of 
playing tennis.  You will learn about 
tennis strokes, serving, tennis rules, 
scoring and court etiquette plus a whole 
lot more. Each night you will learn 
the elements of tennis and then have 
time to practice what has been taught. 
PLUS, each Monday evening after the 
lesson you are invited to join all of 
the other Vagabond Summer League 
tennis players at Alioto’s Restaurant 
in Wauwatosa for a buffet supper, 
including soda, beer and wine. Tennis 
lessons, including supper afterward– all 
for the price of only $99 for the whole 
summer!  What a great opportunity to 
learn the great game of tennis, get some 

exercise and enjoy a meal, including 
beverages (beer, wine and soda), with 
fellow Vagabonds.

Countless tennis players in our 
Vagabond Summer Tennis League have 
started right here in Beginners’ Tennis 
and then moved on into regular league 
play. Give it a try. You won’t believe 
how much fun it is!

Please use the Summer Tennis League 
Registration form included in this issue 
of the “Life” to register for the Beginners’ 
Group. Mail the completed application 
and check for $99 to Linda Horn, 2311 
Emslie Dr., Waukesha, WI 53188.  
Or, you can pay with your credit card 
at one of the Vagabond meetings. 
Questions?  Call Dave Nicholson at 
262-782-0599.

AVAILABLE FOR ONLINE REGISTRATION 
AND PAYMENT – See pg. 3 of this Life 
for details.
                                                           

Summer Tennis League	
Mondays, June 4 – August 20
6 - 8 pm
Food, drinks after at Alioto’s
Open Now! Closes May 12
For those who have never played 
tennis with the Vagabonds, the Summer 
Tennis League is one of the best summer 
activities the Club offers. Where else 
can you play tennis with over 150 
enthusiastic, fun-loving people and then 
socialize with them afterwards at a local 
restaurant? And all at bargain basement 
prices.

We’ll be playing Mondays (June 4 - 
Aug. 20) from 6 - 8 pm. You have the 
option of playing for 2 hours from 6 – 8 
pm, or playing for 1 hour, either from 6 
– 7 pm, or from 7 – 8 pm, your choice.   
We’re planning on playing at or near 
the same courts as last year (Hart Park, 
Elm Grove Village, and Brookfield East). 

After tennis we’ll gather at Alioto’s 
Restaurant on Mayfair Road & Burleigh 
for food, beverages (beer, wine, or 
soda), and lots of fun. Look for the return 
of the hilarious “2-Scoop Raffle!”

The Vagabond Summer Tennis League 
is for all players – from beginner to 
accomplished. We play social, mixed 
doubles tennis, and matches are 
scheduled based on tennis skill level, 
as nearly as possible. Plan to get out 
and play, have some fun, and meet new 
friends.  

The cost for tennis, which includes 
supper and beverages at Alioto’s after 
tennis is, $99 if you play 2 hours, or 
$85 if you play 1 hour. Substitutes are 
always needed and $75 entitles you to 
play when called 
and to join us 
at Alioto’s each 
Monday evening 
for food and 
beverages.

We welcome social only participants, 
too. No tennis, just food and beverages 
beginning at 7:15 at Alioto’s. Cost is 
$75.

Use the Vagabond Summer Tennis 
League Registration form, found in 
this copy of the Life, to sign up. Send 
your completed registration and check 
to Linda Horn, 2311 Emslie Dr., 
Waukesha, WI 53188. Or, pay with 
your credit card at one of the Vagabond 
General Meetings. Registration for this 
event closes on May 12. Questions? 
Contact Linda Horn 262-707-1450.

Sign up soon and plan to have loads of 
fun!

AVAILABLE FOR ONLINE REGISTRATION 
AND PAYMENT – See pg. 3 of this Life 
for details.
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April Hikes
(Walk for the Fun –  
Or Just for the  
Health of It!!!) 

Sun., Apr. 1 Easter 
Sunday, LATE START 
at 3:30 pm, Lapham 
Peak State Park. I-94 
west to Hwy. C, south to park entrance 
to parking lot after first right turn past 
ticket booth. Hike from 3:30 to 5:30 
pm, then to Revere’s Wells St. Tavern for 
food/drink at 5:45 pm.

Sun., Apr. 8, 1:30 pm, Minooka Park. 
Meet in park’s parking lot on Sunset 
Drive in Waukesha, just west of Hwy. Y 
(Racine Ave.) and just east of Hwys.164 
and 59. Hike 1:45 to 3:45, then to 
Matteo’s for food and beverages and 
time for bowlers to get to bowling by 
5:45.

Sun. Apr. 15, 1:30 pm, Muskego Park. 
Meet at Piggly Wiggly parking lot at 
Hwy Y (Racine Ave.) and Janesville Rd. 
at 1:30 pm. Then to park and walk from 
1:45 to 3:45, then to Quaker Steak & 
Lube at Moorland & Beloit Rd. for food 
and drink at 4 pm. 

Sun., Apr. 22, 1:30 pm, Pike Lake State 
Park. Take Hwy. 41 or Hwy. 164 north 
to Hwy. 60, west to sign in, left for park 
entrance (Kettle Moraine Dr.), south then 
to beach parking lot just past Ranger 
check-in booth.  Hike 1:45 to 3:45 pm, 
then to The Mine Shaft in Hartford at 4 

for food, hot fudge sundaes, or banana 
splits.

Sun. Apr. 29, 1:30 pm, Menomonee 
Park,.Hwy. Y (Lannon Rd. just north of 
Good Hope & Hwy. 74 for about ½ 
mile to east side of road parking lot). 
Meet in lot at 1:30. Hike 1:45 to 3:45, 
then to Brisco County Wood Grill at 
Hwy. 45 & Cty. Line Rd. 
for food and beverages together.

Join the fun, camaraderie, and great 
exercise. For more info, call Ron 
Sonntag, 414-788-4907.
                                                           

Bowling League
Sun., April 8
There are only two 
Sundays left in our 
bowling season, but 
that doesn’t mean you can’t join our 
group.  Consider bowling as a sub on 
April 8th at 5:45 pm. The cost is $10. 
We bowl at Bluemound Bowl, 12935 
W. Bluemound Rd., Brookfield. 

Questions? Call Michelle or Frank Berg 
at 414-540-1411, after 5 pm, or leave 
a message. This will give you a chance 
to practice for Zany Bowling in May.
                                                           

“Zany Bowling Returns 
13th Straight Year” 
Sat., May 5, 6:45 pm
Back by popular demand, it’s Zany 
Bowling fun for everyone, whether 

you’re a bowler or not. So register early 
because space is limited. We bowl 
three games – one a nine-pin tap, the 
second an eight-pin tap, and the third is 
A LEASTER. In the nine-pin tap, you have 
to get just nine or ten pins down on the 
first ball for a strike; with eight-pin tap, 
it’s just eight pins or more on the first 
ball for a strike; and for the Leaster, you 
have to try to miss the pins or get down 
the fewest. However, if you go in the 
gutter on the first ball, it’s a strike; on the 
second ball, it’s a spare. Talk about wild!

No, you don’t have to be a good 
bowler to score well and have tons of 
fun with this one. You might even be 
surprised that your highest score is in the 
Leaster! That happens every year.

The fun takes place at Bluemound Bowl 
on Sat., May 5, arriving at 6:30 to sign 
in, get a ball and shoes, and get to 
your lane to be ready to start bowling 
promptly at 7:00 pm. And what a 
cheap night!  Just $15 per person for 
all of the bowling fun, some snacks, 
and a few prizes, too. Send your check, 
made out to VSSC, to Ron Sonntag, 
9406 N. 107th St., Milwaukee, 53224. 
Questions? Call Ron at 414-788-4907 
or 262-293-3853. Sign up alone, with 
a friend or mate, or with three, four, 
or five who want to bowl together. 
Otherwise, we’ll bunch everyone to four 
or five on a lane.  

Don’t miss out on this striking good 
time!!!  Sign up before it’s full.

  Sporting activities

Carol
Gavigan

FAREWELL – Although I have enjoyed being on the Board for four years, I have decided not to run for re-election. If you have 
been a trip leader, running for the Board may be your next step in becoming more involved with our Club. Whoever is the 
next Sporting Activities Director will have my support and organized files of the past four years. I will continue to volunteer 
and enjoy being a Vagabond. Thank you, Carol Gavigan.
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Ski Trip Photos
Hey skiers:  If you participated in 
any of our ski activities this season 
(Cascade Day Trip, Snowmass, 
Kitzbuhel, Little Switzerland Ski Day or 
Park City), please send me your photos, 
including identifying the event.  I would 
like to fill up our website with lots of 
ski photos.  Send your photos to me at 
jszulc@wi.rr.com. 

Save the Date!
Mark your calendars now for Sat., 
August 11.  That is the date for 
our annual Post Trip Ski Dinner.  
Participants in our Western and 
European trips are eligible.  More 
details to follow in the coming 
months…

Vagabond Race Team Wins 
MMSCSR Season Championship!
(provided by Al Lemke)
The 2017-18 MMSC ski race season 
was another Vagabond success story 
with women and men Vagabonds 
winning the overall combined team 
championship for the four-team season-
long competition. A total of 51 racers 
competed, including 22 Vagabond 
racers. Our women’s team finished in a 
tie for first place winning six of 12 races. 
The men’s team finished first winning 11 

Joyce 
Szulc

  SKI ACTIVITIES

9-Hole Golf League 
Wednesdays, May 23 – 
Aug. 29
Songbird Hills
Think warm weather… green 
grass…exercise and Vagabond 
Wednesday afternoon golf 
at Songbird Hills. The dates 
are May 23rd - August 29th.  
First tee time is approx. 1:30 pm. This 
year there will be a rotating tee-time 
schedule. For 15 rounds of 9 holes, the 
cost is $238 for regular players, and 
$35 for subs. Included is a beverage 
after each round, a corn roast during 
the season, and a final banquet which 
includes both regular and substitute 
players. Subs pay the $12 green 
fee to the regular player. We need 
more playing subs as we like to have 
replacements whenever possible. There 
is also an $8.50 cart fee. This is a 
co-ed activity and all levels of play are 
welcome. It all adds up to a lot of fun 
Vaga-bonding!!!  Dave Nicholson will 
be accepting credit card payments and 
checks at our April and May meetings. 
One may also sign-up by mail sending 
a check, payable to VSSC, a SASE, 

and Event Coupon to Dave 
Nicholson,15930 Raven Rock 
Road, Brookfield, 53005. 
Credit card payments will 
only be accepted at meetings. 
Questions? Call Dave at 262-
782-0599 or 414-418-5243..
                                             

New Golf League
Thursdays, June – August
Deer Haven Golf Course
Like to golf but are slowing down? 
Need to work on your short game, 
are a beginning golfer, or just want to 
have fun?  This new league may be 
just for you. The 12-week program runs 
June through August at Deer Haven 
Golf Course, 19180 West Cleveland 
Ave., New Berlin. It is a nine-hole, par 
3 course where one can walk or rent 
a cart.  Cost is $127 for the season, 
which includes golf, a few prizes and 
a party. Cart rental is  $7.  It has not 
been decided if it will be a shotgun start 
or tee times starting at 1:00.  This will 
depend on how many people join the 
league.  This new league is being lead 
by Diane & Greg Zarse.  To register 

by mail, send your check payable to 
VSSC to 11810 W. Coldspring Rd., 
Greenfield, 53228. Indicate on your 
Event Coupon if you prefer a shotgun or 
tee time start and your e-mail address.  
Questions?  Contact Diane or Greg 
Zarse by email at dzarse2@att.net.  
Phone questions will be accepted after 
April 1st at 414-530-9181. 

Summer Bike Trip Leaders  
Needed!  
Thanks to those of you who have 
already volunteered to lead a bike 
ride (or two) during the upcoming 
summer biking season. There are still 
open dates. Share your favorite route 
with other Vagabond bikers. We 
usually bike on Sunday afternoons 
but are open to Saturdays and/or 
alternative starting times and days. 
Leaders need to map out routes of 
12-15 miles (or longer). After each 
ride, we meet at a local pub or 
restaurant for food, beverages and 
camaraderie. To schedule your date, 
call Joyce Szulc at 262-886-9328 or 
email her at jszulc@wi.rr.com.
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of 12 races. The Vagabond men and 
women won the combined championship 
finishing first in 11 of 12 races compared 
to seven of 12 races last season.  

Congratulations to Leslie Jamieson, 
Jennifer Wampole, Eric VanWormer, 
Mike Kidd and Buzz Bluvstein, each 
finishing first in their respective class.  Eric 
(who races in the top M-1 class) was the 
MMSCSR top overall racer.  Awards were 
won by most of our team members and 
will be presented to those who finished in 
the top three of their class at the annual 
banquet in April.  A racer must have at 
least six starts with a minimum of two 
slalom races and two giant slalom races 
to qualify for year-end points.
  
Team season competition, like individual 
season competition, counts the six best 
finishes of 12 possible races. For each 
race, the top four men’s times count for 
the men’s team, the top two women’s 
times count for the women’s team and 
the top four men’s and top two women’s 
times combined count for the combined 
team standings. 

The Vagabond race team is a great way 
to promote the club and to attract new 
members.  This year the team included 
seven new members. In addition to 
practicing and racing, the team enjoys 
socializing after the skiing. 

The following racers started the required 
combination of six slalom and giant 
slalom races (2-4, 3-3, 4-2) and placed 

in these divisions for the season. (Points 
to determine a season standing for 
racers bumped to a new class during 
the season are as if they raced in the 
new bumped-to class all year.)
Women 
W-1 - *Trixie Saumsiegle 2nd
W-2 - �*Leslie Jamieson 1st,  

Stephanie Wampole 3rd
W-3 - *Jennifer Wampole 1st
W-4 - *Nancy Kidd 2nd
Men 
M-1 - �*Eric VanWormer 1st,  

*Reiner Schlimbach 2nd,  
Norman Schlimbach 3rd

M-2 - �*Dennis Novak 2nd,  
*Al Lemke 3rd

M-3 - *Michael Kidd 1st 
M-4 - �*Pete Cannon 2nd,  

*Jan Vojta 3rd, *Tim Riesch 4th
M-5 - �*Hans Schlimbach 3rd,  

Mark Mueller 4th
M-7 - �Buzz Bluvstein 1st,  

John Podsedly 5th
* �Indicates that the racer finish first in one or more 

races in his/her class.

If you ski, consider skiing with the 
team next year or encourage others 
to join.The team especially enjoyed 
Holy Hill, where the view is incredible. 
Team Captain Al Lemke encourages all 
Vagabonds to cheer on our Vagabond 
team next season and to join the group 
after racing for food and beverages. 

A special thanks to Al Lemke, Ski Racing 
Team Captain!  For more information, 
please contact Al at 414-688-2938 or 
aklemke2993@gmail.com.  Complete 
results for all races are available at the 
MMSCSR Website:  www.mmscsr.com.

KITZBUHEL/ MUNICH 
FEBRUARY 2-13, 2018
(provided by Don Mayew)
Thirty-eight Vagabonds enjoyed a 
European ski and sightseeing trip 
to Kitzbuhel, Austria and Munich, 
Germany. The downhill skiers in the 
group (including three ski instructors) 
appreciated unlimited terrain, good 
snow and moderate temperatures. 
Skiers took full advantage of the vast, 
inter-connected areas reminding us that 
we are still a “ski club.”   

Non-skiers were busy as well. Led 
by Ron Sonntag, they explored the 
surrounding peaks and valleys, 
medieval towns and attractions.

The hotel in Kitzbuhel included 
everything:  walking distance to the 
main lift, swimming pool, exercise room, 
sauna and steam rooms, hot tubs, buffet 
breakfasts, five-star evening meals served 
by a fantastic and attentive staff and a 
cozy bar to plan the next day’s activities.  

Following a week in Kitzbuhel, the 
group traveled to Munich where we 
explored museums, palaces, churches, 
open markets and the 1972 Summer 
Olympics game site.  And, of course, 
we visited a few of the many beer halls, 
including the Hofbräuhaus.  Exploring 
was easy since the subway was only 
two blocks from the hotel.  
    
A big thank you goes to trip leader, Don 
Mayew.

Congratulations to Vagabond Eric 
VanWormer, MMSCSR’s top over-all 

racer for the 2017-18 season! Vagabond skiers enjoying Kitzbuhel snow.
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Sheepshead/Dominoes/
Cribbage
Tues., April 10 and 24 at 6 pm 
at the American Legion Post, 
3245 N. 124th St.*NOTE: Location 
Change for April 24 ONLY – Go to 
Sluggo’s Pub, 12760 W. Burleigh Rd., 
Brookfield. The cost is the purchase 
of a beverage (non-alcoholic 
OK, too), and a $1 fee, which is 
collected from everyone to pay the 
bartender. Beginners encouraged 
– there will be instruction or brush-
up available for anyone needing it. 
Per the Post, NO FOOD OR DRINK 
IS PERMITTED TO BE BROUGHT 
ONTO THE PREMISES. Free 
popcorn is available. Cribbage 
boards and cards are available 
for cribbage players. Sheepshead 
questions? Call Dick Kowalski 
at 414-416-3009. Dominoes or 
cribbage questions? Call Gerry 
Botticchio at 414-425-3911.	
                                                           

WELCOME ALL SCRABBLE 
PLAYERS!!!
Join us for 
Scrabble at the 
American Legion 
Post located 
at 3245 N. 
124th Street, 
Brookfield, 
WI 53005. We will meet every other 
Monday with our next meeting March 
26, then April 9, and so on from 1:00 
to 4:00 pm. 

We will have different levels of players 
in our group, Beginners, Intermediate 
and Tournament level players. There 
will be people available to help you 
determine your level if you are unsure.

Bring your Scrabble boards and 
dictionaries. The cost is the purchase of 
at least one drink, non-alcoholic drink if 
you choose, and we will be collecting 
$1 from each person to cover the tip for 
the bartender. NO FOOD OR DRINK IS 
PERMITTED TO BE BROUGHT ONTO 
THE PREMISES.

This is an informal group - come if you 
can and you don’t have to worry about 
finding a sub to take your place if you 
can’t come.

Looking forward to good Scrabble and 
friendship for all! See you on Monday. 
Questions? Call Carol Palmert at 262-
366-5080 or Lynn Kozlowski at 414-
545-2208.
                                                           

Festival City Symphony 
Beautiful Season 
Finale
Sun., May 13, 3 pm
On Sunday, May 13, 
Milwaukee’s Festival City 
Symphony will conclude its 
season with “Legends and 
Masters” at 3 pm at the 
Pabst Theater, 144 East 
Wells St., a captivating 
concert that brings musical folktales 
to life with Brahms’s “Intermezzo in A 
Major, op. 119, no. 2, (Black Swan), 
Engelbert Humperdinck’s “Prelude to 
Hansel and Gretel,” and Jean Sibelius’s 

“Symphony no. 7, op. 105, in C 
Major.” Come and enjoy two hours of 
great music and relaxation for only $8 
for Vagabonds and friends.  Then to 
Rock Bottom Brewery at 5 pm for good 
food and beverages.  Send checks 
made out to VSSC to Ron Sonntag, 
9406 N. 107th St., Milwaukee 53224, 
or sign up with credit cards or cash at 
the General Meetings.  Tickets will not 
be mailed to you, but will be passed 
out in the front lobby of the Pabst at 
2:45.  Questions? Call Ron Sonntag at 
414-788-4907.  Start the afternoon with 
the Vagabond lakefront hike at noon for 
some good heart exercise, too.
                                                           

WAIT LIST ONLY 
Franc D’Ambrosio
Wed., April 11, 1 pm
Sharon Wilson Center
19805 Capitol Drive, Brookfield
Spend an afternoon with the Phantom! 
Franc D’Ambrosio is best known for 
his role in Andrew Lloyd Webber’s The 
Phantom of the Opera. With more than 
2,300 performances, he held the title 
‘World’s Longest Running Phantom’ for 
a decade. Franc’s resume also includes 
an Academy Award-nominated film, an 
Emmy Award-nominated television show, 
a four-time Tony-nominated Broadway 
show, two Grammy Considerations, and 
a National Theatre Award nomination. 
Amongst these many accolades, Mr. 

  SOCIAL ACTIVITIES

Cindy
Hummer
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D’Ambrosio may be most widely known 
for his role as Anthony Corleone in 
the Academy Award-nominated film, 
The Godfather III. Franc sang the 
Academy Award-winning theme song, 
“Speak Softly Love” (Brucia la Terra) in 
both the film and the Original Motion 
Picture Soundtrack. His performance so 
impressed the late Luciano Pavarotti that 
it led to an invitation - which was quickly 
accepted - for him to study with the 
legendary tenor, for the summer, at his 
home in Italy. His training with Pavarotti 
brought his voice to new heights, and his 
career has been on the rise ever since. 
We’ll meet at Maxim’s to eat after the 
show.

Send your Event Coupon and check 
payable to VSSC for $22 to Lois Brown 
at 5038 N. 104th St., Milwaukee, 
53225. Questions? Call Lois at 414-
535-0014.  
                                                           

The Tamburitzans
Sun., April 15, 2pm
Greendale High School
Come join us to enjoy America’s 
longest running multicultural song and 
dance company! The Tamburitzans is a 
unique ensemble of talented young folk 
artists dedicated to the performance 
and preservation of music, songs 
and dances of Eastern Europe and 
neighboring folk cultures. 

This performance takes place on Sun., 
April 15, at 2 pm at the Greendale 
High School Auditorium, 6801 
Southway in Greendale. Cost is $23.

Send your signed Event Coupon and 
check for $23 payable to VSSC to 

Kaye Bires, 3519 Nagawicka Rd., 
Hartland, 53029.  Questions? Call 
Kaye or Erv Bires at 262-367-5545, 
Erv cell: 262-443-5258. Dinner, TBA, 
will be on your own after the show.
                                                           

Dallas Brass
Thurs., April 19, 7:30 pm
Founded in Dallas, TX, Dallas Brass 
has become one of America’s 
foremost musical ensembles. They 
have established a unique blend of 
traditional brass instruments with a full 
complement of drums and percussion. 
The ensemble’s repertoire includes 
classical masterpieces, Dixieland, 
swing, Broadway, Hollywood and 
patriotic music. 

Be one of the lucky Vagabonds to 
enjoy their music at the Cedarburg 
Performing Arts Center, 
W68 N611 Evergreen Blvd. on 
Thursday, April 19, at 7:30 pm.  We 
plan to eat at one of the restaurants 
nearby at 5:30. More info to follow. 
Dinner is on your own. Cost of 
the tickets is only $33.  Send your 
completed Event Coupon along 
with your check payable to VSSC to 
Pam Cole, 4659 S. Woodland Dr., 
Greenfield, 53220.  Questions? Call 
Pam at 414-750-6011.
                                                           

Don’t Dress  
for Dinner
Sun., April 29 
2 pm
Sunset Playhouse
Five years have 
passed since 
Bernard declared 
his love for Jacqueline in Boeing-Boeing, 
and he is now planning a romantic 
weekend with his chic Parisian mistress 
while Jacqueline, now his wife, is away. 
He has invited best friend Robert along 
to provide the alibi. It’s foolproof; what 
could possibly go wrong? Well, suppose 

everyone’s alibi gets confused with 
everyone else’s. An evening of hilarious 
confusion ensues as Bernard and Robert 
improvise at breakneck speed. 

All reservations must be made by 
April 10. After the performance, we 
will meet for dinner at Baker’s Square, 
15300 Bluemound Road, Elm Grove. 

When completing the Event Coupon, 
please note if you will be joining us for 
dinner. If you want your tickets mailed, 
provide a SASE, otherwise we will 
hand out tickets in the lobby of Sunset 
a half-hour prior to the performance. 
Send your Event Coupon with $17 
check payable to VSSC to Lavonne 
Grenlie, PO Box 1043, Brookfield, 
53008. Questions? Call Lavonne at 
262-542-2004.
                                                           

Entertainment Begins At Sunset	
Sunset Playhouse
800 Elm Grove Rd., Elm Grove
Band on the Run,  
Tues., May 1, 2 pm
It’s Too Darn Hot 
Thurs., May 17, 8 pm
Join your Vagabond friends on Tues., 
May 1, at 2 pm for Band on the Run, 
60’s-70’s tribute music of the Eagles, 
Blood, Sweat & Tears, and Earth, Wind 
& Fire on the Main Stage. Cost is 
$17. Deadline to order tickets is April 
16th.  And then on Thurs., May 17, 
at 8 pm, join us for It’s Too Darn Hot, 
the music of Cole Porter in the Side 
Notes Cabaret. Cost is $17. Deadline 
to order tickets for this performance 
is May 3rd. Choose one or both of 
these popular performances. Fill out 
and sign a separate Event Coupon 
for each performance along with a 
separate check for each for $17 made 
payable to VSSC. Mail to: Gerry 
Botticchio, W124 S6488 Hawthorne 
Rd., Muskego, 53150. Questions? Call 
Gerry at 414-425-3911.
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One Night in Memphis
Sun., May 20, 4 pm
Oconomowoc Arts Center
641 E. Forest St.
There’s a whole lot 
of shakin’ going on! 
Get ready for a night 
of rockabilly, country, 
gospel and pure 
1950’s rock and roll. 
December 4, 1956, 
the night when four 
of the biggest names 
in early rock and roll, Elvis Presley, 
Carl Perkins, Jerry Lee Lewis and 
Johnny Cash gathered together for an 
impromptu jam session in Memphis. Be 
one of 30 Vagabonds to see this very 
popular Tribute Music Show. Deadline 
to order tickets is May 1st. 

We will meet for dinner after the show 
at Delafield Brewhaus, 3832 Hillside 
Drive, Delafield. Include on your Event 
Coupon or select online if you will 
be joining us for dinner. Tickets will 
be given out in the lobby prior to the 
show. You also may continue to send 
your Event Coupon and check for $30 
payable to VSSC to Lavonne Grenlie, 
P.O. Box 1043, Brookfield, 53008. 
Questions? Call Lavonne at 262-542-
2004.

AVAILABLE FOR ONLINE REGISTRATION 
AND PAYMENT – See pg. 3 of this Life 
for details.
                                                           

You Are Only Young Twice
Thurs., June 14, 12:30 pm 
Doors Open 11:45 am
Memories Theater
1077 Lake Drive, Port Washington
Enjoy lunch and theater while Brooksie 
and his gang from the Over 60’s Club 
are finding delight in recapturing their 
youth. “This highly enjoyable play has 
an abundance of the feel-good factor 
and laughs aplenty, in showing that 
living life to the fullest is not only for the 
young.” -Lyceum Theatre Crewe

Doors open at 11:45 am, lunch at 
12:30 pm, and Show at 1:45 pm. 
Reserve your place today for this 
fun-filled show and wonderful lunch 
of salad, plated Chicken Marsala, 
beverage and dessert for $45. 

Send your Event Coupon and check 
for $45, payable to VSSC, to Gail 
Lofgren, N77 W5446 Bywater Lane, 
Cedarburg, 53012. Indicate on 
the coupon if you are interested in 
carpooling and/or names of tablemates. 
Questions? Call Gail at 262-377-4396.
                                                           

Brewer Game 
and Tailgate 
Party!
Tues., June 26
Tailgate Party - 4:30 pm
Game - 7:10 pm
Opens April 2, Online Registration 
Available
PLAY BALL! Come join us to cheer on 
your Milwaukee Brewers on Tuesday, 
June 26, as they play against the Kansas 
City Royals. Game starts at 7:10. 

The Brewers are making changes 
this year and so is our Tailgate Party. 
We will be having our party under a 
Pavilion (#4) this year, rain protected, 
on the East side of the stadium. The 
Pavilion has bench seating at provided 
picnic tables. This will be a catered 
event beginning at 5:10 pm with all 
your tailgate favorites such as brats & 
sauerkraut, grilled sirloin burgers with 
condiments, potato salad, bacon and 
brown sugar baked beans, chips and 
cookies for dessert. Beverage choice 
will be on your own. Bring your water, 
soda, beer or wine. You can arrive any 
time you want - no caravan. Also, no 
cleanup! AND, we will have a contest 
with the prize being 2 Brewer tickets for 
a future home game as well. All this for 
only $49, including your game ticket. 

Directions: Take the Miller Park Freeway 
SOUTH and take the Miller Park exit. 
Turn right onto Frederick Miller Way 
and follow the signs to General Parking. 
Turn left at Selig Drive to enter the Yount 
Parking Lot. Ask for Pavilion #4. 

Sign up at the General Meeting with 
your credit card or check, or send your 
signed Event Coupon and check for 
$49, made payable to VSSC, to Mike 
Paskov, 13200 W. Bluemound Road, 
#1, Elm Grove 53122. Questions? Call 
Mike at 262-853-3636.
                                                           

American in Paris
Sun., July 1, 1 pm
Marcus Performing Arts Center
929 N. Water Street
Winner of 4 Tony Awards, an 
American in Paris is the new hit musical 
guaranteed to sweep you off your feet 
and into the arms of a story you will 
never forget. Hoping to start a new 
life, WWII veteran Jerry Mulligan 
chooses a newly-liberated Paris as 
the place to make a name for himself 
as a painter. But Jerry’s life becomes 
complicated when he meets Lise, a 
young Parisian shop girl with her 
own secret - and realizes he is not her 
only suitor. Inspired by the Academy-
Award winning film and includes the 
Gershwin songs, “I Got Rhythm”, “Liza”, 
“S Wonderful”, “But Not for Me”, 
“Stairway to Paradise”.

Tickets are $60 for the Orchestra 
seating and $35 in the Center Loge. 
We will meet for brunch prior to the 
performance at Water Street Brewery, 
1101 N. Water Street at 10:45 am. 
Please indicate “yes” or “no” for brunch 
on your Event Coupon. 

Send your signed and completed Event 
Coupon along with your check, made 
payable to VSSC, to Nancy Burkhardt, 
2973 N. 88th St., Milwaukee, 53222. 
Questions? Call Nancy at 414-771-
9684.
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Event Coupon 

Submit form to Event Leader 

Please PRINT Clearly 
!
!
Event ________________________________________________  Event Date  ________________________ 
 
Price of Event each $ _______________  x ____  =  Total $ _____________    Deposit  $ ________________ 
 

!!!!!!!!!!!!!!"#$%!#&!'()%*+,!!!!!Check      Credit     Other ____________ (circle one)        (If required) 
 

If paying by check, make payable to Vagabond Ski & Social Club.  (Refer to Vagabond Directory for policies 
on sign-up priorities , cancellation, charges, and conduct.) 
 
Name for name tag #1 ________________________________________  Phone (_____)________________ 
 
Name for name tag #2 ________________________________________  Phone (_____)________________ 
 
Address  _________________________________________    E-mail ________________________________ 
 
City  _______________________________________     State  _________________  Zip code  ___________ 
 
In case of emergency, notify:  ________________________________  Phone (_____)___________________ 
 
I have contacted _________________________________________________ and we agree to share a room. 
 
Other information  _________________________________________________________________________ 
 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
!"#$%&'()*+,*"#&+"#,-**"./#."#0"#"$'&+1.1'&"'2"3*1&,"#))'(*+".'"4#-.1$14#.*"1&"./10"*5*&.6"

* I am at least twenty-one (21) years of age. 
* I accept and voluntarily assume all risks of personal injury, death, and loss of or damage to property which 

may be incurred by me during my participation on said event or in connection therewith. 
* I assume all liability for Injury to or damage incurred by others as a result of my conduct while on said event. 
* I release the Vagabond Ski & Social Club of Milwaukee, Inc., and its agents, officers, and directors from any 

and all liability for personal injury, death, or property damage incurred by me during my participation on said 
event or in connection therewith, and waive any claim I have or may in the future have therefore. 
* I hereby indemnify and hold the Vagabond Ski & Social Club of Milwaukee, Inc., and its officers and directors 

harmless from any and all damages, costs, and expenses (including, without limitation, reasonable attorney's 
fees) which may be incurred by them as a result of any action by me in asserting any claim against them. 

Print Legal Name #1  ______________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                           Required for event including airline flights 
 
Print Legal Name #2  ______________________________________________________________________ 
                                                                                                           Required for event including airline flights 
 
Signature #1  ____________________________________________________    Date  __________________ 
 
Signature #2  ____________________________________________________    Date  __________________ 
 

5/30/2017 
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SKI & SOCIAL CLUB, INC.

Over 60 Years of Fun and Friendships

Vagabond Ski & Social Club Membership
P. O. Box 26173
Milwaukee, WI 53226

Facebook Help Wanted
Help us find new members thru Facebook 
by simply going to Facebook.com, 
signing up, and then select “Like” on our 
Vagabond Ski & Social Club page. Also 
post pictures from Vag events you do.

Dated Material
Deliver before Friday, March 23

5/1	 Band on the Run 
5/2	 Tennis Drill Group
5/5	 Zany Bowling
5/7	 Tennis Refresh
5/13	 Festival City Symphony
5/14	 Tennis Refresh
5/17	 It’s Too Darn Hot
5/20	 One Night in Memphis
5/21	 Tennis Refresh
5/23	 Wed Nite Golf Begins
June	 Thurs. Nite Golf Begins
6/4	 Beginner & Summer  
	 Tennis Begins
6/9	 60th Anniv. 60-mi. Bike Ride
6/14	 You Are Only Young Twice
6/26	 Brewer Game & Tailgate Pty.
7/1	 American in Paris
7/20	 60th Anniv. Voyageur  
	 Boat Cruise
8/1	 60th Anniv. Cake & Ice Cream
8/24	 60th Anniv. Dinner/Dance
8/25	 60th Anniv. Sock Hop
9/8	 Agawa & Mackinac Trip
10/9	 Galapagos/Machu Pichu Trip

	1	 2	 3	 4 	 5 	 6 	 7
	 Hiking			   General Meeting		  Fish Fry	 Genesis Brfst
				    Roundtable			   Open Tennis -  
							          WA Hale Tennis 
							       		
	8	 9 	 10 	 11 	 12 	 13 	 14 
	 Hiking	 Scrabble	 Sheepshead	 Franc D’Ambrosio			   Genesis Brfst 
	 Bowling	    	 Dominoes		     	   	 Meno Falls Brfst 
			   Cribbage	    		    	 Open Tennis -
							          WA Hale Tennis 
							       PTball Pty 
							       		
 	15	 16 	 17 	 18 	 19 	 20 	 21 
	 Hiking			   Over the Hump 	 Dallas Brass	  	 Genesis Brfst 
	 Tamburitzans		    		     		  Open Tennis - 
							          WA Hale Tennis	
							       		
	22	 23  	 24 	 25 	 26	  27 	 28
	 Hiking	 Scrabble	 Sheepshead	 Board Meeting			   Genesis Brfst 
	   		  Dominoes  			     	 Meno Falls Brfst 	
			   Cribbage				    Tennis Party 
							       Open Tennis - 
							          WA Hale Tennis 
							       		
	29	 30
	Hiking						    
	 Don’t Dress for 
    Dinner

	 Sun	 Mon	 Tue	 Wed 	 Thu	 Fri	 Sat	future events


